

301-495-4616

APPROVED MINUTES

The Montgomery County Planning Board met on Monday October 20, 2008 at 6:30 p.m. in the Montgomery Regional Office in Silver Spring, Maryland, and adjourned at 9:55 p.m.

Present were Chairman Royce Hanson, Commissioners Jean Cryor, Joe Alfandre, and Amy Presley. Vice Chair John Robinson was necessarily absent.

Items 1 through 3 are reported on the attached agenda.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:55 p.m. The next regular meeting of the Planning Board will be held Thursday, October 23, 2008, in the Montgomery Regional Office in Silver Spring, Maryland.

M. Clara Moise Technical Writer

Montgomery County Planning Board Meeting Monday, October 20, 2008

8787 Georgia Avenue Silver Spring, MD 20910-3760 301-495-4600

1.	2008 Great	Communities	Photo	Contest - 1	Presentation	to Winners

- Staff Memorandum
- Link to Winning Photographs

BOARD AC	TION
Motion:	
Vote:	
Yea:	
Nay:	
Other:	
	Following a brief introduction by the Planning Department Outreach and Division Manager, the Planning Board distributed prizes and congratulated the tographers, four adults and three youths, who participated in the 2008 Great

he Communities Photo Contest sponsored by the Montgomery County Park and Planning Commission.

2. **Discussion: Draft Washington Grove Master Plan - REVISED**

Discussion on the draft master plan with the Town of Washington Grove

- Staff Memorandum
- Link to Town of Washington Grove Draft Master Plan (Attachment A)
- Attachments B through F

Yea:

Nay:

Other:

MCPB, 05-22-08, NOT APPROVED
BOARD ACTION
Motion:
Vote:
Yea:
Nay:
Other:
Action: Board discussion of the draft Washington Grove Master Plan, with questions o staff and representatives of the Town of Washington Grove.
6. Worksession #4: Germantown Master Plan Recommendations for the Montgomery College district
 Staff Memorandum
 Attachments A, B, C
 Attachments D, E
Attachments F, G, H
Attachments I, J, K
 Attachments L, M
 Attachments N, O
BOARD ACTION
Motion:
Vote:

Action: Board discussion of the Germantown Master Plan and approval of staff recommendations for the Montgomery College District.

MCPB, 05-22-08, NOT APPROVED

The following speakers offered comments: Mr. Bryant Foulger of Blackwell Road; Mr. Douglas M. Firstenberg, representing the Montgomery College Foundation; Mr. David Capp, Associate Vice President for College Facilities for Montgomery College; Mr. Kevin Sexton, President and CEO of Holy Cross Hospital; Mr. John McLean, Director of Capital Planning and Design for Montgomery College; Mr. Hercules Pinkney, Vice President and Provost of Montgomery College; Mr. Robert Harris, attorney from Holland & Knight; and Mr. Robert Jepson, Associate Vice President for Adventist Helathcare.